From: registrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0247
Date: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 4:37:52 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 6:38 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| G

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-01-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0247

-- Name --

Mary Lynn Metras
-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Obiject to this request for a rate increase April. There was a rate increase earlier this year. Don't believe customers

should pay for pollution costs.

Many out in the community are just making ends meet now. To continually incur rate increases from hydro and gas
is difficult. Management in these companies have no problem paying for the increases. Think about the consumers

when requesting cumulative rate increases. The federal pollution plan need not come off the backs of consumer but
consumed within the companies. Or large companies need to take this up with federal government. Thank you

-- Attachment --





